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BOB DO gust 11, 1964 

The Honorable Robert Dole 
224 Cannon House Off ice Building 
U. s . House of Representatives 
Washington, D. C. 

Dear Bob: 

I very gratefully acknowledge your August 7 
note. I was proud as peacock to be at your 
breakfast and felt bigger by far than I am. 

I thought Dick did a spectacularly fine job 
and hope you think so too. As to his coming to 
your District, I trust you will pursue this matter 
with him by letter, in addition to the personal 
chat with him about this while he was here. He 
has a sackful of such invitations; yours should 
lead the list. 

With warm regard, 

S~y, 

~-~-~ Bryce N. Harlow 
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